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Action Taken Report 

On 

MoU with Lokepara Mahavidyalaya  

(Since 25 February 2022 to 30 June 2023) 

 

As per the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Lokepara Mahavidyalaya, Birbhum- 

731218 signed on 25 February 2022, the following activities were undertaken- 

 

Teacher Exchange 

As part of the Teacher Exchange Programme, Seema Ahmed, Assistant Professor, Department 

of English, Lokepara Mahavidyalaya taught Jane Austen’s Pride and Prejudice  from Semester-

III (Paper-V British Literature: 19th Century) on 15-17 September 2022 at Gour Mahavidyalaya.   

 

Dr Mursed Alam, Assistant Professor, Department of English, Gour Mahavidyalaya taught G 

M Hopkin’s Binsey Poplars and Mahasweta Devi’s Pterodactyl from Semester-V DSE-1 on 20-

21 January 2023 at Lokepara Mahavidyalaya.  

 

Dr. Dhritiman Chakraborty  

Coordinator, IQAC, Gour Mahavidyalaya  
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Photos of the Event/ Class  
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Outcome of MoU  

As part of the MoU between Gour Mahavidyalaya and Lokepara Mahavidyalaya faculty 

exchange program was organised which benefitted both the colleges given the fact of 

enormity of the syllabus and lack of sufficient number of faculty in the colleges concerned. 

The students also had an experience of different faculty teaching them. It is evident from their 

response that they enjoyed and loved the faculty exchange program. In future, we might think 

of student exchange program as well. Other departments may come up with their plan as well 

in future.  


